
P1 Parent Newsletter – Autumn Term 2 

 

 
This half term we will be learning 

all about Bears.  

 Our PE days will continue to be on a 

Tuesday and a Friday. Please make sure 

your child has PE shoes in school. 

 We also go to the school library once a 

week. 

 Please keep sending in £2 snack money 

every Monday in their snack wallets.  

 

In Numeracy we will be: 

 Naming + recognizing numbers 1-

10  

 Writing numbers 1-7 

 Finding sets within 7 

 Describing and naming 2D shapes  

 Creating and continuing patterns 

 

  Please keep up to date with what your 

child is learning about by using the 

Seesaw app  It’s a fantastic way to 

see what your child is doing in school + 

a great tool to communicate with your 

child’s teacher    

  You will be receiving information soon 

regarding the Christmas show!  

In Literacy we will be: 

 Copying sentences written by 

the teacher 

 Sequencing simple stories  

 Learning how to form letters 

correctly  

 Reading lots of books based 

around our topic of Bears.  

 

In Phonics we will be: 

 Revising sounds – satpin 

 Learning new sounds – c k e h r m d  

 Using all the sounds we have learnt 

to help us write more 

independently.  

 Blending sounds together to make 

simple words  

 
Please feel very welcome to 

speak to me if you have any 

concerns, by contacting the 

secretary. I am usually available 

at 3pm after school. 

Mrs Jebb   


